
Printed on: 18/10/2022 09:10:28

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

13/10/2022  15:22:402022/3654/P SUPPRT Alan Lloyd I strongly support this application. Leverton Stores is a vital local amenity, relied upon by the community. The 

proposed external storage unit for produce is beneficial to the function of the shop while in terms of 

appearance it is proportionate, unobtrusive and well within the curtilage of the premises.  There appear to be 

no negative effects.
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